SEMINAR SESSION — PLAY SPACES IN PARKS

The Board received a report advising of a seminar on Play spaces in Parks. It was suggested that
members have a look at the alternative skateramp presented at the seminar. Board members decided
that Myra Barry, Dennis Hills, Anne Carroll and Yvonne Palmer would attend the seminar.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


